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‘Learning together for life’ 

13th January 2017 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The children in Jay class are now ready to take home weekly spellings. At the end of each week the 
children will take home their home learning journals, these will need to be bought back into 
school on a Thursday. The spellings will consist of both tricky words and words the children are 
now able to decode. These will coincide with the phonics phase each child is working on. 
 
As we all know, the children can be very tired after school. There are many ways the children can 
practise these spellings. They can be: 

 written in their home learning book,  

 made with magnetic letters,  

 painted, or 

 used in a story your child is writing at home.  
 
If your child becomes anxious or stressed whilst practising these please stop the activity and 
continue at a time where your child is more relaxed. Building these in to a routine will also help 
encourage the children. 
 
The home learning book will also include our current curriculum information and home learning 
ideas. Thank you for your continued support both with home learning and in school. If you have 
any queries about the spellings please feel free to pop in and see me after school. 
 

Best Wishes 
 
 

 
 

Joanna Cole 
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